
[December 4, 2017 ] 
[Martin Conference Room 16:30] 

 
Roll Call:   
President: Lauren Gurich  
Vice President: Sejal Shah 
Secretary: Megan Partyka 
Treasurer: Sarah Hasan   
Executive Event Planner: Cameron Perisutti 
 
AMCP: --- 
APhA-ASP: Travis Pagareski 
AZO: Mikayla Panton 
CPFI: --- 
PSGSC: --- 
ISPOR: --- 
KY: Ethan Rhodes 
LKS: Courtney Mackzum 
NCPA: --- 
PLS: Mckenzie Montgomery  
PPO: Luke Hall  
SCCP: Katelyn Dulgar 

SNPhA: Reymond Antypas 
SSHP: --- 
UTCCS: Sarah LaVanture 
Rx Ambassadors: Elise Illius  
P1 PharmD Representative: Erik 
Wasowski 
BSPS Representative: --- 
P2 PharmD Representative: Amy Gentry  
P3 PharmD Representative: Nicole Guist 
PP1 Representative: Alana Knapke 
PP2 Representative: Morgan Hama

 
Welcome 
 
Dean's Report 
  
 Dean Early:   

 Dean Early was unable to attend this meeting because he was in Orlando for 
Midyear.  
 

 Dr. Holiday-Goodman/Dr. Powers 
 Suggestion Box: There were no suggestions in the suggestion box this month.  

                 
Conduct Committee Report 

 There was no conduct committee report this month 
 

Secretary's Minutes 
 There were no meeting minutes approved this month 

 
Treasurer's Report 

 There was no treasurer’s report this month  
 



 
Old Business 

 Adopt a Family, Toys for Tots, and Food for Families  
December 7th, 5 pm: deadline to drop off donations to the Office of          
Student Involvement and Leadership. 
http://www.utoledo.edu/studentaffairs/osi/holidaydrive2017.html 

 
New Business  

 Ideas for next semester: 
  Clothing Sale with Alumni  

Phield Day   
  Stress Day 

 For next semester we are going to look into removing organizations from 
Pharmacy Student Council who are no longer active in the college. We are also 
going to discuss having some kind of consequence for active organizations who 
do not attended two or more meetings in one semester. 

 P1 students who are coming from microbiology lab will not loose professionalism 
points for being late to PPD 1 lab. 

 For P1 students who do not pass a class and cannot retake it the next year because 
of the new curriculum, the class can either be remediated or will be offered in the 
summer.  

 There were some concerns on who is teaching Drug Literature 1 in the spring and 
it was confirmed that Dr. Jung is still teaching this course.  

 PharmCAS is now being used by the college for admissions so many people are 
applying who do not currently attend the University of Toledo. For these students 
there will be a whole day of tours and meet and greets so professional student 
volunteers will be needed. These will be happening January through March and 
more information regarding volunteering should be available over the break.  

 
Event dates to remember 

 Good Luck on Finals- December 11-15 
 Summer registration begins February 7th 

 
Announcements from Student Organizations 

 APhA’s student versus faculty basketball game is March 1st  
 

Tentative Future Meeting Dates 
January 22 @ 3:30 pm  
February 12 @ 3:30 pm 
March 12 @ 3:30 pm 
April 9 @ 3:30 pm 
 


